Scott McCutchan

From: Scott McCutchan [scott@mail.celectronics.com]

Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2010 11:48 PM

To: kyle@celectronics.com; mike@celectronics.com; scott@celectronics.com
Subject: FCC ID: ONCWPFS

Mr. Fujimoto:

In order for processing of this certification application (FCC ID: ONCWPFS) to continue, the following issue(s) will have to
be addressed:

1) It appears that the intended location of the FCC ID label is on the interior of the device enclosure. This label must be
visible at the time of purchase. Please either indicate how this will be accomplished, or choose another location for the
label and submit a new diagram.

The item(s) indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced

application. Failure to provide the requested information within 60 days of the original e-mail date may result in
application dismissal. and forfeiture of the filing fee. Also, please note that partial responses increase processing time and
should not be submitted. Please upload responses and/or exhibits to the electronic filing website. Your correspondence
number is ONCWPFS.

Best regards,
Scott McCutchan

Operations Manager
Compatible Electronics TCB

"Follow our EMC and Regulatory Compliance blog at http://feeds.feedburner.com/EMCNews"

2004/108/EC - Notified Body #: 1925

Conformity Assessment Body #: US0066, US0135, US0145
A U.S. Telecommunications Certification Body (TCB)
NVLAP Lab Codes: 200063-0, 200527-0 and 200528-0

If you received this in error, please let us know and delete the file. Compatible Electronics, Inc. advises all
recipients to virus scan all emails, thank you for the opportunity to assist with your compliance needs!



